
WE can find no documents for this application but as the railings enclose some of the old 
Highgate Common, we believe they are significant. Any significant change would affect the 
Conservation Area and the setting of the many listed buildings that surround it. We would ask 
that the Conservation Officer looks at this application to assess its suitability 
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